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Thursday 21st June 2018
Dear Parents/Carers,

As you may be aware from the school newsletter induction days will be held next week on Thursday 28th June and Friday 29th June.  Children will spend these days with their new class teachers for September.  Children will be told on the morning of Thursday their new class by their current class teacher.
At Newport CE Junior School we believe it benefits the children for the classes to be mixed each year.  Children develop wider friendship groups and get to spend time, over the four years, with most of their cohort.  We are aware that children can be anxious about this and we talk to the children about ‘worry’ at a time of change being a normal feeling.  We encourage the children to talk to someone about their feelings and to use parents, teachers and friends for support.  Attached to this is a resilience leaflet which offers some practical suggestions to parents for supporting children.  It is also important to talk to the children about a time of change being exciting and talking about the opportunities that this will bring; new friends, teacher, classroom, visits and experiences.
As a team we work together really hard to try to get the class mixes to fit as best we can.  We try to ensure that children have someone in their new class with them who is familiar from their previous class and whom we have seen them work well alongside.  It is fair to say we don’t always get this perfect but please reassure the children that teachers make the decisions with their best interests in mind.

We appreciate your support for us as a school at this time of transition and would be grateful if you could reiterate some of our messages to your children at home.  If you do have concerns please do contact your class teacher or a member of the leadership team.

In the meantime I would like to advise you of the teaching staff arrangements for September:

Year 3:  Mrs Jukes (Miss Watson providing maternity cover), Mr Butler and Mr Parker

Year 4: Miss Jones, Mrs Follos and Mrs Sisson/Mrs Kucynska

Year 5: Mr Moody, Mr Lawson and Miss Hardy

Year 6: Miss Sherry, Mr Jones and Mrs Kerr

Thank you for your support.

Best wishes

Mrs Moody


